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Our Christmas in July Luncheon is Fully booked and members are 
looking tot-Ward to the event. Jean and her helpers are putting a lot ot 
work into this Function, it should be a great lunch. 

There have been a Few complaints about people attending club activities 
whilst suffering From colds. Catching colds tor older members can result 
in complications and be quite dangerous to their long term health. Could 
all members and guests please retrain From attending the club whist they 
are intectious, thanks For your consideration. Quite a Few ot our members 
have come down with the flu this year, I wish them a speedy recovery. 

The Annual General Meeting is coming up in September, all positions will 
be declared vacant and all nominations accepted. I would like to 
encourage everybody to seriously consider taking an active role in the 
running oF the Club, a good way ot doing so is to stand For one o( the 
many positions on the committee. It you are unable to stand For election 
you might consider volunteering For office duty, this is a good way ot 
meeting people and stayin~ in touch. 

Many thanks go to Lend Lease For their donation and laying ot concrete 
to complete our paths. 

Could members ensure that the heaters are turned oft when they leave 
the club, this is the respqnsibility ot the user. 

Ros Hinton 
President 
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